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From: Curtis, Jeff
To: Bentzen, Danielle; 
Subject: RE: "Safety-Kleen Ocala Inspection Report"
Date: Thursday, January 26, 2012 10:44:28 AM
Attachments: SK Ocala 2011 Inspection Response Letter.pdf 


Hi Danielle,
 
Attached is the response letter.  I am also sending a hard copy to your attention 
today.  Let me know if you need anything additional.
 
Thanks,  Jeff
 
Jeff Curtis
EHS Manager, Florida
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.
Office: (561) 738-3026
Cell: (561) 523-4719
Fax: (561) 731-1696
jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com
www.safety-kleen.com
 
From: Bentzen, Danielle [mailto:Danielle.Bentzen@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 1:11 PM 
To: Curtis, Jeff 
Subject: RE: "Safety-Kleen Ocala Inspection Report"
 
Hey Jeff,
 
Thanks for the update – not a problem.
 
Danielle
 
 


Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.
From: Curtis, Jeff [mailto:Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 12:50 PM 
To: Bentzen, Danielle 
Subject: "Safety-Kleen Ocala Inspection Report"
 
Hi Danielle,
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I know when we met last week I said that I would have a written response back to 
you this week, but I’m going to need a little more time.  I am trying to set up a call 
with some people on our end that are in different departments so we can come up 
with a plan going forward to address the issue of ensuring we are catching EPA ID 
numbers for all of the used oil generators we are servicing.  Unfortunately there is 
a meeting in Plano this week that many of the people I’m trying to get together 
this week.  I’m hoping to set it up for first thing next week and will get the written 
response to you thereafter.  One item I was able to get a consensus on was the 
used oil retain sample jars.  Going forward the facility will be emptying these jars 
and processing the oil on site instead of sending out as hazardous waste.  I will put 
that in the response letter too.
 
Thanks,  Jeff
 
Jeff Curtis
EHS Manager, Florida
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.
Office: (561) 738-3026
Cell: (561) 523-4719
Fax: (561) 731-1696
jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com
www.safety-kleen.com
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